Dr. Boris Gusev, President of International Academies of Engineering, visited Taiwan during Jan 14 to 18
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President of IAE, Dr. Boris Gusev, and famous international scholar Dr. Igor Emri visited Taiwan
from January 14 to 18 to participate in various activities. Visited TCIAE, Tang Prize Foundation
and National Center for Research on Earthquake Engineering a communication, and made a
trip to Gogoro company and the Breeze Nanshan Building. On Jan 16, Dr. Gusev gave a lecture
at the Institute of Chemistry of Academia Sinica. On the evening, Dr. Gusev met with members
of TCIAE and granted certificates and award medals. On Jan 17, the delegation went to
National Taiwan University of Science and Technology to give a lecture.
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